Route 1, Box 39
; Kimberly,Idaho 83341

June 16,1971

Mr. Jim Ayres

Arizona State Museun
University of Arizona
Tuecson, Arizona 85721

Dear Jim:

Thank you so much for your thought in sending the
paper by Floyd Painter from the Chesoplean. I am pleased
to have a copy for I did a review of this article for
Ed wilmsen for American Antiquity. I could not recom-

: mend it for publication as there are Jjust too many
£~\ technological errors in the description of manufacturing

techniques and a fluted point can not be made by the
methods he suggests or in the thirty minutes allotted time,
I would love to see him do a punch technique from a perfect
90 "angle.

It was good to see all the people from Tueson at
Norman and I hope this winter we will be able to vacation
in Arizona and have a chance to stop by the University.
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Please give our best to all the friends in the
department,
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Your friends,

Don and Lvelyn
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